
 

SPECIAL OFFER 
Upgrade your outdated TMC420 with large discount! 

With the end of support for TMC420 you can replace your old controller at a favorable price with one of 
our supported TMC 470 or even the TMC520 controllers with touchscreen.  

Both controllers are fully compatible with your long-time familiar marking heads. 
 

Please contact us for further details! 

 

 
 
 

 

info@b-mark.hu 
 

B-MARK Kft. 
6723 Szeged, József Attila sgt.61. 

HUNGARY 
Tel.: +36 62 541 514 

 

Our team of experts will asssist you in conversting patterns to the new controller, provides training if you request.   

mailto:info@b-mark.hu
mailto:info@b-mark.hu
mailto:info@b-mark.hu
mailto:info@b-mark.hu
mailto:info@b-mark.hu
mailto:info@b-mark.hu
mailto:info@b-mark.hu

